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Contact:  Matthew Kent 
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912.554.7409 

 

Frederica Road Patching 

GLYNN COUNTY Ga, In order for Glynn County Public Works to widen sections of the shoulder on 
Frederica Road, a lane will be closed in the area of the patching near Harris Teeter and Colonial Drive on 
the night of June 22, 2019 from 8:00 p.m. until 7:00 a.m. This in an effort to correct areas where cars 
often drop off of the side of the road and cause damage to the pavement. This work requires specialized 
equipment and is scheduled when availability is available for a need. Public Works staff and Glynn 
County Police Officers will be present to direct traffic around the work. 

Visit https://www.glynncounty.org/1818/Road-Closures for updates on Glynn County road closures. 
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